
Middle East Missions Update –

Thank you Salem family for your faithful and generous support of the Lord's work here!
We thank God for you and your vision for not only your own community, but the peoples
of the world and in particular the people of this region. Thank you for enabling us to carry
out the work to which the Lord has called us. Your ongoing prayer for us enables us to
carry on in confidence that God will bring fruit to His own glory through our labors.

I wish you could have seen our Christmas service! Not one more chair could have been
placed in the sanctuary and there were those left standing behind them – so many locals
came, curious and interested in this news about Jesus. What an honor to hold before
them the hope of the One whom the angel commanded to be named Jesus "because He
will save His people from their sins!"

May God richly bless Salem as you hold forth the Lord Jesus as the life-giver there at
home and around the world! We are praying for you all through these coming days of
transition there as well.

J & J
Serving at an International Church in Middle East

For more information about this ministry or other international workers, please contact
Michelle Unwin at munwin@salemalliance.org
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